Important Notice regarding road closures!
From 19 August, Wessex Water will be working on Claverton Hill. In order to undertake this vital work part of the road will be closed and there will be no access to the club field from the A36, Warminster Road up Claverton Hill. Competitors who approach from the A36 should divert up Brassknocker Hill and along Claverton Down Road. There will be diversion signs in place. 
Competitors will still be able to approach from the Bath direction, turning right at the University and passing the Bath Cats & Dogs Home.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Parking for course walking on Saturday 24th August
Between 4pm – 6pm only!
The American Museum have very kindly allowed our competitors to park in their overflow car park, which is on the right hand side once through Busheys green gates at the entrance to our fields, whilst course walking on Saturday between the times of 4pm and 6pm.  
Please do not park along the road as this causes problems for the coaches that require access to the Museum.  The gates will be locked outside of these times so please ensure your car is not left in there after 6pm or you will be locked in.
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